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On April 13, 2021, the government 
decided to release the tritium-con-
taminated water into the ocean. The 
fishery industry and other produc-
ers opposed the hasty decision of 
the ocean discharge and called for a 
study to ensure safety and security. 
They requested the government to 
consider multiple plans besides the 
ocean discharge to secure their 
livelihood and safety in the future. 
We, the people of the Fukushima 

Prefecture, standing in the position 
of the producers, also opposed the 
government’s plan and called for the 
government to do further study and 
to gain our understanding. But the 
government still clings to its decision 
of "the ocean discharge" by saying it 
also reduces costs.

The Term “Security"             
the Government Repeat Is 

Different from "Safety"!

The government has repeated an 
incomprehensible logic: "Tritium-
contaminated water is being released 
from nuclear power plants all over 
the country and the world. Both the 
tritium-contaminated water from the 
damaged nuclear power plants and 
the discharged water from the now 
operating nuclear power plants are 
the same. So there is no problem if it 
is discharged after being diluted. Dis-
charging tritium-contaminated water 

“Don’t pass them in!” Supporters of the Non-Freedom of Expression Exhibition stand against the Right-wingers’ obstruction actions to defend the 
Exhibition, in front of L-Osaka Gallery on July 16, 2021

� TSUNODA Masashi
�  (Joint-Representative of Peace Forum of Fukushima Prefecture)

The Government Should Stop
Making a Sacrifice of Fukushima!

We Protest Against the Decision to Release “Tritium-contaminated Water” into the Ocean!


